As required by the Clery Act, this is to inform the campus community that there
was an incident on the SBVC campus near the Liberal Arts building and Mt.
Vernon Avenue today at 5:55 a.m. involving an armed robbery and assault with a
deadly weapon.

An SBVC employee parked on Mt. Vernon Avenue was attacked by two suspects
described as young Latino males in their 20’s wearing dark clothing, dark baseball
caps, with one of them approximately 5 feet, 7 inches tall with the other much
taller. The suspects fled in a dark-blue colored SUV driven by a third suspect after
stealing the employee’s laptop and bag. The employee was treated at the scene
and will make a full recovery.

District Police are working with City of Colton and City of San Bernardino Police
Departments and are asking anybody who may have witnessed the incident to
contact District Police at 909.384.4491.

District Police would also like to take this opportunity to remind all students, staff
and faculty to:

e Be aware and cautious of your surroundings —especially early in the
morning and late at night

e Park within the confines of the campus parking lots when possible

e Police escorts are available to/from your car/class/office at any time by
making a request with District Police at 909.384.4491

e District Police are on duty 24 hours a day, 7 days a week

Sincerely,

Patrick McCurry, Chief
SBCCD District Police



